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We hope you had a Great Weekend ! 

PUPIL OF THE YEAR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to David Potter for winning  ‘Pupil of the Year’ at                              

The East Lancashire Education Awards. 

We are so proud of you David! 

Rebecca's class have been looking at how different liquids affect our 

teeth in science. We conducted a science experiment using boiled eggs 

and observed what happened to the eggs over 72 hours.  

Thank you for attending our Opening 

Morning last week. It was great to see 

so many Parents/ Carers and Friends 

of Holly Grove spending some time in 

school.   



Aisling’s Class - Freddie 

Samantha’s Class – Hussain 

Laura’s Class – Ibrahim 

Libby’s Class– Michael.A and Theo 

Rebecca’s Class - Leighton 

Danielle’s Class - Jacob 

Julie’s Class – Leon 

 Connor’s Class - Ihsaan 

Alison’s Class - Haroon 

Jack’s Class - Nestee 

 

         

 

 

 Staff -  Jack and Karen.B 

 

Children - Reo and Argaudas 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

. 

We would love to share your news on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

bed 

Makaton Sign 

 

 

 

 

Julie Lowe is our staff member of the week for always going 

above and beyond when helping children and staff at Holly 

Grove. 

 Thank you Julie! 

 

 

 

 

Rehearsals are well under way for our Year 6 Summer 

Production of ‘The Wizard  of Oz’. 

The performance will take place on Thursday, 21st July 

at 1:15pm in the Auditorium. 

The show will be performed by pupils in Connor’s Class, 

Jack’s Class, Alison’s Class and Rebecca’s Class. 

If you would like to come and join us for the                  

performance, you can contact the school office to book 

your seats. 

Eyes open 

 Reo has had an 

amazing holiday in 

Turkey, living his 

best life. He even 

celebrated his 10th 

birthday whilst he 

was there .  




